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Introduction to Business Information Systems Rolf T.
Wigand 2003-05-21 After describing the functions of the
PC and the role of computers in local and global
networks, the authors explain the fundamentals of data
management, as well as the support of firms' functions
and processes through information processing. The
concepts utilized are deployed in a multitude of modern
and integrated application systems in manufacturing and
service industries. These application examples make up
the core of the book. Many application examples
illustrate the methodologies addressed.
Conveyancing Gabriel Brennan 2008 Conveyancing is
designed for law students and new lawyers studying
applied land law on the Irish Professional Practice
Course. As the fourth edition is published at a time
when major reform and modernisation of land law and
conveyancing is proposed, the text has been fully
revised and updated to include reference to proposed
reforms, recently published bills and new legislation
enacted. This includes new coverage on the Land Act
2005, the Title Act 2006 and the fundamental changes
proposed by the Land and Conveyancing Law Reform Bill
2006. In two volumes, the fourth edition also features
updated sample documentation and precedents to enable
students to consider the procedural aspects of
conveyancing. It includes complete coverage of all the
essential knowledge needed when practicing conveyancing,
including the legal concept of property, and the
protection, acquisition and movement of proprietary
interests. The principles of conveyancing practice are
clearly explained, ensuring that this is an essential
text for apprentices and practitioners in this field.
Academic Literacy Development Laura-Mihaela Muresan
2021-03-11 This edited book brings together an
international cast of contributors to examine how
academic literacy is learned and mastered in different
tertiary education settings around the world. Bringing
to the fore the value of qualitative enquiry through
ethnographic methods, the authors illustrate in-depth
descriptions of genre knowledge and academic literacy
development in first and second language writing. All of
the data presented in the chapters are original, as well
as innovative in the field in terms of content and
scope, and thought-provoking regarding theoretical,
methodological and educational approaches. The
contributions are also representative of both novice and
advanced academic writing experiences, providing further
insights into different stages of academic literacy
development throughout the career-span of a researcher.
Set against the backdrop of internationalisation trends
in Higher Education and the pressure on multilingual
academics to publish their research outcomes in English,
this volume will be of use to academics and
practitioners interested in the fields of Languages for
Academic Purposes, Applied Linguistics, Literacy Skills,
Genre Analysis and Acquisition and Language Education.
Governance and Auditing Peter Moizer 2005 'It can be
seen from the foregoing that this book constitutes a
wide-ranging selection of good quality and interesting
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papers on a topic area of ongoing concern. . . Peter
Moizer's introduction is succinct, cogent and provides a
compelling structure within which to consider the
papers. A further particularly nice feature of the
selection is, that by often including two papers in a
specific area, the manner in which extensions of ideas
and refinements in method are highlighted, and thus the
reader is given a flavour of how papers in a given area
have developed: one gains a sense of living literatures.
. . readers are unlikely to be disappointed. . . this
volume constitutes a nicely judged and good selection of
papers in the area of governance and auditing that is a
useful addition to the shelves of anyone with an
interest in this area.' - Pelham Gore, European
Accounting Review This authoritative new collection
contains reprints of seminal articles on the subject of
auditing and its relationship to the way in which
outside stakeholders monitor the activities of corporate
management. Whilst the primary audience is students in
upper-level undergraduate and graduate accounting
courses, the book should also be of use to existing
researchers, as it collects together the 'must read'
articles on the subject in a readily accessible form.
Behavior and Classroom Management in the Multicultural
Classroom Terry L. Shepherd 2014-08-06 Addressing the
increasing number of culturally and linguistically
diverse students in today's schools, this book provides
general and special education teachers with the
knowledge, skills, and strategies to make the proactive,
active, and reactive interventions necessary to create a
positive classroom environment in which all students can
learn.
Effective Mainstreaming Spencer J. Salend 1998 Designed
to encourage a holistic approach to educating students
while focusing on individual needs rather than on global
disability characteristics, this volume uses abundant
visual aids and classroom examples to illustrate its
treatment of such topics as needs assessment; promoting
communication an
Students at Risk in At-Risk Schools Hersholt C. Waxman
1992-02-19 What can educational leaders and teachers do
to assist at-risk students? This volume examines
educators' responsibility for students who fail, the
dropout issue and school reform; contributors also
explore learning differences, technologies available for
learning, effective classroom environments, specific
methods for improving leadership, training programmes
for education professionals and action plans for quality
education.
Corporate Citizenship Alfred Bimha 2017-01-15 Corporate
citizenship is a prominent international issue as
contemporary corporations are no longer expected to
perform financially, but are also expected to have an
ethical relationship of responsibility between the
corporate itself and the society in which it operates
and performs it business activities. Provides an up-todate theoretical content pertaining to corporate
citizenship, providing local and global examples and
case studies.
Introduction to Radar Using Python and MATLAB Lee Andrew
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(Andy) Harrison 2019-10-31 This comprehensive resource
provides readers with the tools necessary to perform
analysis of various waveforms for use in radar systems.
It provides information about how to produce synthetic
aperture (SAR) images by giving a tomographic
formulation and implementation for SAR imaging. Tracking
filter fundamentals, and each parameter associated with
the filter and how each affects tracking performance are
also presented. Various radar cross section measurement
techniques are covered, along with waveform selection
analysis through the study of the ambiguity function for
each particular waveform from simple linear frequency
modulation (LFM) waveforms to more complicated coded
waveforms. The text includes the Python tool suite,
which allows the reader to analyze and predict radar
performance for various scenarios and applications. Also
provided are MATLAB® scripts corresponding to the Python
tools. The software includes a user-friendly graphical
user interface (GUI) that provides visualizations of the
concepts being covered. Users have full access to both
the Python and MATLAB source code to modify for their
application. With examples using the tool suite are
given at the end of each chapter, this text gives
readers a clear understanding of how important target
scattering is in areas of target detection, target
tracking, pulse integration, and target discrimination.
The Educator as Mediator of Learning Marietha M. Nieman
2006 This title focuses on the fundamentals of
supervision and how supervision can be utilised
effectively. The authors are involved in the fields of
education, counseling and clinical psychology.
Bash Guide for Beginners (Second Edition) Machtelt
Garrels 2010 The Bash Guide for Beginners (Second
Edition) discusses concepts useful in the daily life of
the serious Bash user. While a basic knowledge of shell
usage is required, it starts with a discussion of shell
building blocks and common practices. Then it presents
the grep, awk and sed tools that will later be used to
create more interesting examples. The second half of the
course is about shell constructs such as loops,
conditional tests, functions and traps, and a number of
ways to make interactive scripts. All chapters come with
examples and exercises that will help you become
familiar with the theory.
More Language Arts, Math, and Science for Students with
Severe Disabilities Diane M. Browder 2014 A followup to
the landmark bestseller Teaching Language Arts, Math,
and Science to Students with Significant Cognitive
Disabilities, this important text prepares teachers to
ensure more inclusion, more advanced academic content,
and more meaningful learning for their students.
Special Needs Education South Africa. Department of
Education 2001
Victimology William G. Doerner 2014-02-06 Victimology,
Seventh Edition, introduces students to the criminal
justice system in the United States and its impact on
crime victims. Authors William Doerner and Steven Lab
provide a fresh look at the theoretical basis of
victimology and then present the key facets of crime and
its effects. They examine financial and social costs
both to the individual and to the larger community. This
new edition uses the theoretical foundation of
victimology to establish a clear conceptual framework
and reduce repetition. Emerging trends in the field
receive greater emphasis in this edition, including nonadversarial resolutions that offer remediation for crime
victims. Crimes like intimate-partner violence and
victimization in work or school environments continue to
take a toll, and the authors examine efforts to prevent
these crimes as well as responses after an incident
occurs. Doerner and Lab challenge students to rethink
the current response to crime victims, and to develop
improved approaches to this costly social issue. Online
supplements are available for both professors and
students. A new chapter on explaining victimization
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provides context and a backdrop for examining emerging
trends A new chapter on hate crimes delves into the
complexities faced by victims as they negotiate the
reporting process The text is supplemented by learning
tools including chapter-by-chapter learning objectives,
key terms, illustrative figures and tables, and callouts to related Internet sites
Special Educational Needs in the Early Years Ruth A.
Wilson 2003 This fully revised and updated edition takes
into account current changes in educational policy to
provide the reader with comprehensive information about
understanding and working with young children with
special needs.
Law of Persons and the Family Amanda Barratt 2017
Standard and Microscale Experiments in General Chemistry
Carl B. Bishop 2003 This comprehensive lab manual
contains a wide array of experiments without sacrificing
organizational clarity and includes categories on
Energy, Kinetics, and Equilibrium. All experiments have
undergone significant testing before being finalized,
and many microscale experiments have been added to allow
for more efficient and cost-effective means of
conducting experiments.
Strategic Management Trevor Amos 2019-12-18 Strategic
Management: Towards sustainable strategies in southern
Africa covers the key concepts of strategy and shows how
these are integrated within the management
environment.The book outlines how South African
organisations make use of strategic management
principles to make positive and practical changes to
their enterprises.It also provides theory and knowledge
that can be applied to the work context to enable career
growth and development. The book is written for senior
undergraduate and postgraduate students of management at
universities and universities of technology.
Creativity & Innovation Ashwini Kumar Singh 2021-03-17
“Creativity and innovation are to events, what the heart
and soul are to the living.” The book aims at
encouraging readers to capture the traits and develop
skills for enhancing their creative and innovative
capabilities, cultivating the culture of creativity and
innovation. Creativity is inventiveness with new ideas;
critical thinking is generating and selecting ideas; and
innovation turns creativity into products, processes and
services. Creativity + Critical thinking + Innovation =
Path of Desired Change The primary difference between
creativity and innovation is that the former refers to
conceiving a new idea while the latter involves
converting that idea into a marketable commodity.
Creativity and innovation are an attempt to gain a
competitive advantage. Organizations are now focusing on
enhancing their employees’ creativity and not merely
developing their technical competencies and skills.
Undoubtedly, creativity is the most important human
resource of all without which there would be no
progress, and we would be forever repeating the same
patterns. Innovation is at the heart of all successful
companies.
Contemporary Management Principles Vrba M J Brevis
Tersia 2014-05-14
Dugard's International Law John Dugard 2019-01-07 This
fifth edition of International Law: A South African
Perspective is now titled Dugard's International Law: A
South African Perspective, in recognition of the fact
that this work is a continuation of the earlier editions
written by John Dugard. The substance of the work has
undergone major changes to take account of new
developments both on the international legal scene and
in South Africa. Dugard's International Law: A South
African Perspective presents a South African perspective
of international law. The basic principles of
international law are described and examined with
reference to the principal sources of international law.
This examination, however, takes place within the
context of South African law. South African state
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practice, judicial decisions and legislation on
international law receive equal treatment with
international law as it is practised and taught abroad.
The present work is designed to assist judicial officers
and practitioners, educate students, and guide diplomats
in the intricacies of international law both at home in
South Africa and abroad.
Marketing 5e Charles W. Lamb 2015-08-06 Marketing 5e is
prescribed in departments of Management, Marketing or
Business Management at universities and universities of
technology. It is an introductory level subject which is
predominantly taught at first year level. Most
universities teach Marketing over a semester. Marketing
5th Edition covers issues like pricing, product
labelling and sponsorship and includes a wealth of
examples to guide students through current topics such
green marketing and marketing communication. This new
edition is written in a more accessible way to assist
students to grasp new concepts
Inclusive Education Nareadi Phasha 2016
Addressing Barriers to Learning Emmerentia Landsberg
2005 It covers a wider spectrum of barriers to learning
than EngelbrechtAs Inclusive Education in SA. The title
covers the content of the Education White Paper 6.
Principles of Marketing Charles W. Lamb 1992
General Principles of Commercial Law Heinrich Schulze
2020
International Marketing Bothma 2011 "...combines
foundational marketing theory and practical experience
and illustrates the latest advances in international
trade agreements and legislation with specific reference
to the southern African region"--Cover.
The Law of Contract in South Africa Dale Hutchison 2017
Communication and Media Ethics Patrick Lee Plaisance
2018-09-10 Ethics in communication and media has
arguably reached a pivotal stage of maturity in the last
decade, moving from disparate lines of inquiry to a
theory-driven, interdisciplinary field presenting
normative frameworks and philosophical explications for
communicative practices. The intent of this volume is to
present this maturation, to reflect the vibrant state of
ethics theorizing and to illuminate promising pathways
for future research.
Teaching Learners with Visual Impairment Maximus M.
Sefotho 2020-12-31 This book, Teaching Learners with
Visual Impairment, focuses on holistic support to
learners with visual impairment in and beyond the
classroom and school context. Special attention is given
to classroom practice, learning support, curriculum
differentiation and assessment practices, to mention but
a few areas of focus covered in the book. In this
manner, this book makes a significant contribution to
the existing body of knowledge on the implementation of
inclusive education policy with learners affected by
visual impairment.
CRISC Review Manual 6th Edition Isaca 2016
Contemporary Issues in Management Lindsay Hamilton
2014-06-27 This book is for upper-level students,
managers and academics who are interested in exploring
the Šmessy reality� of the contemporary workplace and in
considering how things might be done differently. In
particular, it offers a critical perspective on
The Handbook of Child and Adolescent Clinical Psychology
Alan Carr 2015-12-24 The third edition of the hugely
successful Handbook of Child and Adolescent Clinical
Psychology incorporates important advances in the field
to provide a reliable and accessible resource for
clinical psychologists. Beginning with a set of general
conceptual frameworks for practice, the book gives
specific guidance on the management of problems commonly
encountered in clinical work with children and
adolescents drawing on the best practice in the fields
of clinical psychology and family therapy. In six
sections thorough and comprehensive coverage of the
following areas is provided: Frameworks for practice
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Problems of infancy and early childhood Problems of
middle childhood Problems of adolescence Child abuse
Adjustment to major life transitions Thoroughly updated
throughout, each chapter dealing with specific clinical
problems includes cases examples and detailed discussion
of diagnosis, classification, epidemiology and clinical
features. New material includes the latest advances in:
child and adolescent clinical psychology; developmental
psychology and developmental psychopathology; assessment
and treatment programmes. This book is invaluable as
both a reference work for experienced practitioners and
as an up-to-date, evidence-based practice manual for
clinical psychologists in training. The Handbook of
Child and Adolescent Clinical Psychology is one of a set
of 3 books published by Routledge which includes The
Handbook of Adult Clinical Psychology: An Evidence Based
Practice Approach, Second Edition (Edited by Carr &
McNulty) and The Handbook of Intellectual Disability and
Clinical Psychology Practice (Edited by Alan Carr,
Christine Linehan, Gary O’Reilly, Patricia Noonan Walsh
and John McEvoy).
Fundamentals of South African Income Tax 2021
Contemporary Criminological Issues Carolyn Côté-Lussier
2020-05-05 Contemporary Criminological Issues tackles
some of today’s most pressing social issues, from the
criminalization of Indigenous peoples to interpersonal
violence, border control, and armed conflicts. This book
advances cutting-edge theories and methods, with the aim
of moving beyond the scholarship that reproduces
insecurity and exclusion. The breadth of approaches
encompasses much of the current critical criminological
scholarship, serving as a counterpoint to the growth of
managerial and administrative criminologies and the rise
of explicitly exclusionary and punitive state policies
and practices with respect to ‘crime’ and ‘security.’
This edited collection featuring two books, one in
English and one in French, includes important
contributions to knowledge and public policy by eminent
experts and emerging scholars. This book is published in
English.
Disability in Context Obert Maguvhe 2015 This brand new
book addresses disability issues, including inclusive
education, advocacy and empowerment. Aimed specifically
at students studying in South Africa, this book attempts
to plug the gap between policy, services and rights for
disabled people in South Africa, whilst also helping
readers to find a new world view. This book is suitable
for both first year undergraduates in inclusive
education and senior students and also academics looking
to advance theory and lay good foundations for
comprehensive, evidence-based practice.
Understanding Animal Breeding Richard M. Bourdon 1997
Intended as a learning text, rather than simply a
reference, this work addresses the abstract concepts of
animal breeding. It presents the necessary mathematics,
but assumes no previous experience in genetics and
statistics. Well organized and readable, the book
stresses application, then explains theory for an
overall understanding of the material.
The Unexamined Life Kwame Gyekye 1988
Internal Auditing Theory G. A. Swanson 1991-01-01 This
analytical study examines the function of internal
auditing from the viewpoint of its role within
organizations and within the economics of societies and
governments. Swanson and Marsh place internal auditing
in the context of the scientific conceptual framework of
Living Systems Theory, and thus provide a basis for a
systematic theoretical framework and a theory based on
observable, measurable entities. They identify the
advantages of using this system to advance the knowledge
and understanding of organizations, and also propose a
higher level of internal audit functions that can
advance modern societies.
Visual Handicaps and Learning Natalie Barraga 1983
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